

St Ann's Primary School

St Leonard's Road Eastwood Rotherham S65 1PD

Telephone: 01709 828298

St. Ann's Primary School - Newsletter 1st September 2021

Good morning parents and carers- I hope that you have had a lovely summer and that your children have managed to have a good rest and also make some ever lasting memories.

As you may have heard or read in the news - COVID 19 is still amongst us and will be for years to come. However, we must try and return to some sort of normality and make up for the lost learning that has occurred over the past two school years.

Some things will change and some of the rules will stay the same but we will be constantly reviewing where we are and communicating with you accordingly. This is why we need you all to have PARENT HUB on your phones or children's devices please. We can help with this and will be contacting you if you are not yet set up.

Organisation

The school day will remain the same - 8:30am - 3:00pm

You can enter and leave the school at any of the four gates - St. Stephen's, St Leonard's, Cottingham & York Road.

You can drop off and pick up your children from the classroom doors.

Children will still wash their hands regularly.

Classroom windows will be open for ventilation.

We still ask that you adhere to the social distancing rules where appropriate.

Face masks are optional

Payments for school meals, school uniform and school trips will continue to be done digitally via Parent Pay (part of teacher2parent app).

If a child shows symptoms for COVID they must isolate BUT must then be booked in for a test.

If a child tests positive for COVID then the remainder of the class remains in school.



PARENT HUB

Please, please, please download Parent Hub

Newsletters, messages from myself or the class teacher can be sent out as one which helps if we need to contact you quickly - like for the Free School Meal youchers.

We will contact you in September if you have not yet signed up for the app.

Website: www.stannsrotherham.co.uk





Email: enquiries@sajirotherham.org













		New Classe	s 2021 / 22	
Current	Class	Teacher	Support	
	Nursery - Acorns	Mrs. Paramore	Miss Hamner	
FS 1 LP Acorns	Conkers/ Pine Cones	Mrs. Ishmilh Miss Smith	Mrs. McCauley/ Mrs. Peerbaccus/ Miss Ahmed	
FS MS	Y1 Birch	Mrs. Furniss/Miss Watling	Miss K.Fashi/Mrs. Shah	
FS TGI	Y1 Ash	Miss Howard	Miss T.Fashi/ Miss Pektas	
Y1 MH	Y2 Oak	Mrs. Edwardson/ Miss Tariq	Mrs. Cookson	
Y1 SH	Y2 Elm	Miss Hamid	Mrs. Witherstone	
Y2 HE	Y3 Yew	Mr. Taylor	Mrs. Khan / Mr. Hyde	Mr. Cadeau
Y2 AA	Y3 Hazel	Miss Ali	Mrs. Jennings	
Y3 SW	Y4 Rowan	Mrs. Baker/ Mr. Skjold	Miss Rehman	Miss Ibbotson Mrs. Zigova
Y3 IB	Y4 Elder	Mr. Timewell	Mrs. Green	
Y4 PT	Y5 Hawthorn	Miss Davidson	Miss Braidley	Miss Spink
Y4 AJT	Y5 Cedar	Miss Cookson	Mrs. Alam	Miss Allott
Y5 JD	Y6 Sycamore	Mr. Hawley	Mrs. Fallon-Lister	Mrs. Parker
Y5 JH	Y6 Horse Chestnut	Mr. Harrison	Mrs. Baz	

Dates for your Diaries or Calendars New academic year starts Thursday 2nd September 2021.

INSET DAYS (STAFF TRAINING DAYS) - WHERE SCHOOL IS CLOSED TO CHILDREN

Monday 1st September 2021 Friday 22nd October 2021 Friday 18th February 2022 Friday 27th May 2022 Monday 6th June 2022

BREAKFAST CLUB WILL RE-START ON MONDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER 8am-8:30am Please fill in the required form and return it to your child's class teacher. Breakfast Club will return to its original organisation of everyone being mixed

Other news/information

Homework – class teachers will inform you of the weekly expectation for your child to complete

Formal Parent meetings will take place on the week commencing 29th November. We hope to do these face to face inside school.

Email: enquiries@sajirotherham.org

















